
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Residents Newsletter 

Beech Tree Place | Sutton 

SITE UPDATE | 
OCTOBER  2024 

We are pleased to issue our 
October newsletter for Beech 
Tree Place, Sutton.   
 
It is with great satisfaction to 
confirm that the construction of 
this project is continuing at the 
intended pace. A summary of 
the progression, key points and 
upcoming works are outlined 
below. 
 
 
 

Block A roof concrete pours are now complete and 
brickwork to the ground floor has commenced and is in 
progress. 
 
Block D fourth floor slab has been poured and levels five 
and six are scheduled to be poured this month also. 
 
Block B blockwork has commenced in preparation for the 
ground floor block and beam floor installations to begin.  
 
Excavation works for the foundations of block C are 
coming along well, with the foundations due to have 
concrete poured this month which will enable works to the 
structure to commence. 
 
 

Aerial view of block B 

LOOKING AHEAD 

Over the coming month we are scheduling blocks A 
and D ground floor block and brickwork to be 
completed with Scaffolders commencing their works. 

Blocks B and C ground floors are expected to finish 
this month. 

As in all construction projects, there are times when 
a particular operation of work is dusty, noisy and 
disruptive, we will use our best endeavours to keep 
this to minimum. 

This project has been registered with the 
Considerate Constructors Scheme. Should you have 
any concerns please contact the team on the 
adjacent page. 

Block D level three steelwork 

Indicative CGI of Beech Tree Place project 



 

 

Residents Newsletter 

About us and the Project team 

NEWSLETTER UPDATES GOING 
FORWARD 

Here at Bugler, we are always trying to better ourselves. 
Going forward, we will be trailing a new method of making 
our newsletters digital and easily accessible on our website 
via the ‘Project’ page. A few reasons for making this change 
are as follows:    

• Keeping up to date with our competitors 
• Less printing costs 
• Less paper waste 
• A much more efficient process with all newsletters 

for the project available to read 
• A modern method of displaying our newsletters 

We are more than happy to provide paper copies to anyone 
who would still like to receive them. Please contact 
charlottepullan@bugler.co.uk if you would like a hard copy 
of the newsletters. 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

CALVIN MOSS 
Senior Site Manager 

calvinmoss@bugler.co.uk 
07921 758 221 

 

SCOTT WILLSON 
Senior Contracts 

Manager 

BEN EPHGRAVE 
Construction Director 

BEECH TREE PLACE PROJECT TEAM 

AND CONTACT DETAILS 

CHARLOTTE PULLAN 
Resident Liaison Officer 

charlottepullan@bugler.co.uk 
07729 097 913 


